
Transfer day activities 

Monday the 6th July is transfer day where we think about moving on. I’ve created 3 short tasks for 

you to complete to help us prepare for our move into a new classroom. 

Literacy task: 

To go with the self-portraits we painted a couple of weeks ago, I want you to write some information 

about yourself using the following stem sentences…… 

I am …… (add your name and age) 

I can …… (write a short sentence about something you can do) 

I like …… (write a simple sentence about something you like to do) 

I want ….. (this is trickier so you may need a grown up to help. Grown-ups talk about something they 

might like to achieve before moving into year 2! It could be to ride their bike without stabilisers or to 

read a book without help. Anything they want to improve on either in school or at home.) 

I’ve attached a speech bubble format if you’d like to print out and use. Ideally, I would love the 

sentences brought into school when we’re reunited in September. We’re making a special book to 

be displayed in the classroom. We’ll be able to refer to it throughout the year to see if we’ve 

achieved our goals!  

Numeracy task: 

Next school year, everyone will have a 6th birthday! This year we celebrated with a special certificate 

but next year we’re going to collect a birthday card. Using the number 6 template provided, 

decorate inside the number with any patterns, shapes or pictures. Make it bright and colourful. 

When it’s your birthday, you’ll be able to choose a card from the birthday box. You might choose the 

card you designed or a different one that catches your eye! If you don’t have access to a printer, 

then draw a number 6 on a piece of paper (please make sure it is no bigger than a5 – that’s a 

standard a4 page folded in half.) Please return the number 6 in September so I can make up the 

birthday cards.  

Topic task:  

What would you like to know about year 1? You’re all bound to have questions about year one such 

as … What does the classroom look like? What will we do? Will we still play? Will we still have 

Special Person? Record some of your questions and upload them onto tapestry and we’ll answer 

with a short video in return. 

Parents …. Thank you once again for your lovely messages of support during this very strange time.  

We can’t wait to see you all again very, very soon! 

Mrs Burton and Mrs Rutherford! 

 


